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Please please please support this!!! $1m to substantially clean the williamette is a 

STEAL… Ross Island was never meant to be a lagoon and the river suffers for it. 

Imagine the social and economic returns we would see if we could remove algal 

blooms from the river. I think this is a no brainer, future generations will thank you for 

it. 


